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04/05/2021 

 

Exam Time!   

May 10th – May 14th 

 
Dear Parents P1 - P7 
 

 
During this time all children will sit end of year exams.  
 

Some of these will be Standardised (set tests that are 

administered to children across Northern Ireland, results of 
these allow us to compare individual and class results with like 
schools)  
 
and some will be 

 

 Non-standardised (tests set by class teacher to evaluate progress in all 

curricular areas- results of which will be analysed within the class). 
 
The children have worked hard and I want the results of their exams to reflect this! 
 
All classes will be working during this week in class to revise and reinforce so that 
everyone will achieve their best in the exams in May. 
 
It is very important that 

 During exam week homework time each evening is used 

to revise – please ensure that this happens and help your 

child with their exam preparation. 

It is vitally important that your child/children are in 
school every day!!! 

 

 
As always your cooperation and support is appreciated. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Mrs McNeice      
 

 


